
Welcome to State Bank of Chilton!

Your new secure chip-enabled State Bank of Chiton HSA Debit Card is enclosed.

YOU MAY ACTIVATE YOUR NEW CARD IMMEDIATELY

YOU MAY BEGIN USING YOUR NEW CARD ON SEPTEMBER 16, 2016

IMPORTANT:

You will be required to set up any recurring payments with your new State Bank of Chilton HSA Debit Card star�ng September 16 
if your current State Bank of Chilton HSA Debit Card is used to pay for services that have recurring payments, such as prescrip�on 
drug automa�c refills or doctor office payment plans.

We strongly encourage you to review your previous Calumet County Bank HSA account statements to ensure you’ve iden�fied all 
merchants that you’ve authorized to pay directly via your HSA Debit Card and switch them to your new card on or a�er 
September 16.

If you have any ques�ons, please call us at (800) 236-2262.
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